
 Town Manager’s Update 
September 14, 2023

 
Announcements 
 

• The Merrimack Police Department’s Open House is back.  
It will be held on Saturday, October 21st from 10:00 AM -1:00 PM. Station tours, static 
displays, and demos! 

 
• Merrimack Fire & Merrimack Police (Bases & Badges) 2023 softball game that was 

scheduled for Saturday, September 16th has been postponed due to the forecasted weather. 
No date has been confirmed for another game. 
 

• October 6, 2023 is the last day for registered voters to change their party affiliation prior 
to the Presidential Primary election. *Undeclared voters may declare a party at the polls 
and vote on Primary Day. The date of the Primary has not yet been set*  
To check your party affiliation visit the NH Secretary of State’s website at: 
http://app.sos.nh.gov.  Party changes may be completed at the Town Clerk’s office during 
business hours. The Supervisors of the Checklist will hold a public session to accept new 
voters and party changes on October 6th at the Town Hall from 7:00 to 7:30 PM.  
 

• Merrimack Fire Rescue Department’s Open House will be held on Saturday, October 14th 
from 10:00 AM – 1:00 PM.  There will be displays and a live fire demonstration.  
 

• The next Household Hazardous Waste Collection is Saturday, October 7th from 8am to 
12pm at 25 Crown Street, Nashua. For the cost of $15.00 per vehicle Merrimack residents 
can bring their household hazardous waste. This fee covers up to 10 gallons or 20 pounds 
of waste. There is an additional charge of $1 per gallon above 10 gallons and 50 cents per 
pound above 20 pounds. These fees are payable by cash or check.   
 

• The MERRIMACK TV app is here! Download "Merrimack TV” from the App Store on 
your iPhone, iPad, or Android device. Merrimack TV is also available on Roku, Apple 
TV, and Amazon Fire TV devices. The Merrimack TV app streams all 4 of our cable TV 
channels 24/7 in HD and has hundreds of searchable on-demand content too. 

  
Town Manager’s Report 
 

• Last Thursday, September 7th, was the last of the Summer Hours at the Transfer Station 
and we will be closing at 4:00 PM Tuesday through Saturday until next spring.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

http://app.sos.nh.gov/

